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Aluminum Wheel Valve Stem Change 

 
Effective May 2023, all Accuride aluminum wheel valve stems will now be TPMS-compatible.  KIC 
aluminum wheels will remain unaffected. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     
 
 
 
 
 
Accuride is bringing added value to aluminum wheel customers at no additional cost. As of May 2023, Accuride 
aluminum wheels will be installed with valve-mounted TPMS compatible valve stems. Fit and form of the wheel 
and stem will remain unaffected, but the aluminum wheel will GAIN the function of supporting valve-mounted 
TPMS sensors. Valve position and access will remain unaffected.  
 
Customers will not need to replace any existing valve stems in their wheels unless you would like to begin using 
valve-mounted TPMS sensors in all positions. Customers will also not have any issues with mixed valve stems in 
dual applications.  
 
KIC aluminum wheels along with the 41644XP, 41362XP, and 40171 will not have compatible valve stems. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of Accuride. If you have any questions, please contact your Accuride sales 
representative. 
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